
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
TOWN-WIDE SPRING CLEAN-UP APRIL 26-28 
 
Herndon, VA (April 10, 2023) – The annual spring clean-up, an opportunity for residents to place large or 
bulky items curbside for pickup, takes place April 26-28. Pickup is on your trash day only. Items may 
include: 
 

• Appliances (remove doors) 
• Furniture 
• Vehicle parts and plumbing fixtures (all under 50 lbs.) 
• Tires (maximum 2 per household) 
• Limited amount of building materials (approximately one cubic yard, lengths not to exceed 4 feet) 

 
Items that will NOT be picked up include loose yard waste, paint, auto parts weighing more than 50 lbs., 
large quantities of building materials, brick & block, electronics (including televisions, stereos, computers 
& peripheral) and household hazardous waste. Any of these items set out in the right-of-way are subject to 
a violation fee, per Town of Herndon code. 
 
Items should be placed curbside by 6am on your trash day only, but no earlier than 24 hours prior to pick-
up. Please place items in an organized manner with like items set out close together and away from 
containers used for regular trash collection. 
 
Please note not all items are collected by the same truck; for instance, metal is collected using a smaller 
truck as it does not go to the same disposal facility. If you believe an item was missed, please email Public 
Works at public.works@herndon-va.gov. Include in the email your address, contact information and a 
description of the items not collected. 
 
Residents may contact the Department of Public Works at (703) 435-6856 or email 
public.works@herndon-va.gov for more information, or visit the town’s website at herndon-
va.gov/MyTrashDays.  
 
 
Media Contact : Anne Papa Curtis 
 703-435-6800 X2010 
 anne.curtis@herndon-va.gov 
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